
 
 
 
Board of Assessors – November 7, 2011 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm by Chairman Pete Manning.  Also present 
were Jay Newton and Will Naser.  Bill Oldmixon, who is being appointed as a new 
member joined the meeting at 6:15 
 

 
1. Minutes of October 24th were approved. 

 
2. Board reviewed and signed the following: 

 
a. Motor vehicle excise abatements $701.76 
b. Exemption applications 
c. Tax deferral approvals 
 

3. The Board reviewed and signed statutory, veteran and CPA applications for 
FY12. 
 

4. Documents that were discussed/reviewed during the meeting*: 
 

• Excise abatements 
• Exemption applications 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm to go to the Selectmen’s meeting for the appointment 
of Bill Oldmixon.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Will Naser, MAA 
Principal Assessor 
 
*All documents are available for review at the Assessors’ Office if applicable. 


